
Board of Education Meeting Minutes 
August 23, 2021 6:00 p.m., Dansville Middle School Commons 

Mike Kapp, 2021-2022 President, kappm@dansville.org 
 
 
A regular meeting of the Dansville Schools Board of Education was called to order at 6:01 p.m. by President Mike Kapp 
 
Members Present: President Mike Kapp, Trustee Dave Lilly, Treasurer Chad Minnis, Vice President Chris Schmidt, 

Trustee John Stolz, Shelby Cremer and Secretary Candy Sherwood. 
 

Members Absent:  

Administrators:  Elementary Principal Andy Cox, High School Principal Tania Dupuis, Middle School Principal  
Erin Graf and Superintendent Amy Hodgson 

 
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
 
APPROVAL OF THE AGENDA 
 
Agenda approved. 
 
PUBLIC PARTICIPATION 
 
Mr. Kapp reiterated the rules on public participation during the meeting in accordance of board policies. 
 
SPECIAL PRESENTATIONS 
 
Each building principal Introduced their new teachers. 
 
BOARD REPORTS 
 
 Principal’s Report 

 
 Superintendent Report 

‒ Mrs. Hodgson explained that we launched the school year the day before the official school date. She 
explained the theme for this year, and how each piece ties into our theme. Professional development shared 
district improvement plan. Distributed the current improvement plan and summarized what it entails.  

 
ACTION ITEMS 

 
 Motion by Mr. Stolz, seconded by Mr. Schmidt, to approve Consent Agenda as presented. 

7 yes, 0 no, Motion Passed 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 Motion by Mr. Lilly, seconded by Mr. Schmidt, to approve the Bible Class Release Time as 
presented. 

7 yes, 0 no, Motion Passed 
 

 Motion by Mrs. Sherwood, seconded by Mr. Lilly, to approve the Middle School Field Trip as 
presented. 

7 yes, 0 no, Motion Passed 
 

DISCUSSION ITEMS 
 
 High School Trip Request 

‒ Mrs. Hodgson explained how they were going to the FFA Convention in Indianapolis. 
 

 Public Participation 
‒ Community members shared feedback regarding the district plans for this fall. 

 
 
The meeting adjourned at 6:35 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
      
Candy Sherwood, Board Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


